GREAT BASIN YOUTH SOCCER LEAGUE MEETING

Oct. 13, 2008
Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.

Quorum obtained.

Minutes from September was presented to the Board.  Dean made a motion to approve the minutes and seconded by Fritz.  All in favor none opposed.
Richard informed the board that the league is still going to use GBFCU  for the  field account and will use US Bank for all of the other banking needs.
Will made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report and was seconded by Tim.  All in favor none opposed.
Ron informed everyone that if you don’t have your background check done, you can’t coach.  Dean made a motion for the league to adopt the state standard and policies regarding the background check results.  Pam seconded the motion.  All in favor none opposed.

The recreational division parents have voiced out their compliments regarding the team pictures. 
 March 5-7 yearly soccer symposium is in San Jose.  It cost $100.00 to register. 
 Referee clinics are going to be scheduled before the next season begins. 
 All the goals and nets are going to be put away. 
 The Mill Street project will need support from everyone.  Richard informed the league that we are probably going to host a Memorial Day weekend tournament in Reno to support all of our other financial needs.  
The Spanish community liaison is tabled since Russell hasn’t been to the meeting.  

Tad and Jeff presented to the board the matrix.  See attached.  Discussion followed as to how to solidify the pool of players.  A pilot program will be presented to the state board for dual registration.
Try out dates are Nov. 9-23 for the girls and Nov. 16-30 for the boys.  The supplemental dates are on Jan. 4-18.  

Jan. 10, 2009 is the date you need to turn in your team packets.  The league is thinking of announcing the tryout information and registration in the paper.  The player fee is $100.00 for the spring season.
The last Saturday of October is the referee appreciation day.  

The D and E license clinic will be announced soon.  

Coach comment will be added on to the website.

Discussion as to whether to allow a new club into the league followed.  The EIN and articles of incorporation is needed for new clubs coming in.  Several people said no and several said yes.  

The club structure policy was voted on.  Dan made a motion to approve and was seconded by Randy.  Discussion followed.  Will made a motion to add semi annual.  Dan accepted the amendment.  All in favor none opposed.  

This Saturday and Sunday are the ODP tryouts.  The ODP tryout  in the South is by invitation only.  

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm.

